
LISLE, Ill., March 5, 2013 — Following is a statement from Troy Clarke, Navistar president and chief operating
officer about the nomination of Gina McCarthy to U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) Administrator.

“The nomination of Gina McCarthy to head the EPA is an excellent choice and one that we, at Navistar, support.
Over the last several years, our company has worked successfully with Ms. McCarthy and her organization
through complex and consequential matters and throughout the process we’ve found her to be a fair and
thoughtful partner in seeking solutions.”

About Navistar
Navistar International Corporation (NYSE: NAV) is a holding company whose subsidiaries and affiliates produce
International® brand commercial and military trucks, MaxxForce® brand diesel engines, IC Bus™ brand school
and commercial buses, and Navistar RV brands of recreational vehicles. The company also provides truck and
diesel engine service parts. Another affiliate offers financing services. Additional information is available at
www.Navistar.com/newsroom.
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